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To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0179

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
To Whom It May Concern:

We are fully in support of the expansion of natural gas service to Milverton, Ontario.

Our farm business 1s located close to the proposed expansion and we hope as part of the
approval you will consider adding additional lines for local residents, farms & businesses.

I have taken the time to speak to our neighbours and have collected over 80 names who are
interested in receiving natural gas services along Line 42 in Ellice Township (Perth East).
This includes residents of the villages of Wartburg & Kinkora, a number of farmers with
grain drying facilities, two elementary school, two churches, and a community hall.

We are aware there will be additional costs to bring natural gas to us, and are willing to help
share those costs for the trade off of the lower energy costs natural gas will provide us.

I would appreciate being kept informed of the proceedings of the proposed line to Milverton.

Sincerely,

Jack De Groot









